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Dear Parents/Carers, 

100 day celebrations – your help please! 

In their classes, the children count the number of days they have been in school this academic year 

on a place value chart (pictured below). They add a straw for every school day and discuss the 

number of hundreds, tens and ones being represented, as a tool to support their knowledge and 

understanding of place value.  

 

On the 21st February, there will have been 100 school days this academic year. We would like to use 

this an opportunity to celebrate and promote maths across the school.  

We would love for the day to begin with an assembly in which parents and carers share with the 

children how they use maths in their everyday lives. This might be as part of their job, as well as 

through every day activities such as cooking (weighing ingredients), shopping (using money to pay), 

for time keeping etc. With enough volunteers, it would just mean sharing one or two ways you use 

maths in your daily lives with an aim of developing children’s understanding of how useful maths is.  

Please email me deputyhead.summerhill.i@bristol-schools.uk by Friday 9th February if you are able 

to share your maths themed tasks/job with the children during an assembly on the 21st February at 

9.10am. The assembly will last no more than half an hour and you can join me in the hall (via the 

front entrance) as soon as you have dropped your child off with their teacher. If you are unable to 

make it on the day but have something you would like to share, please email me the details and I will 

share it with the children on your behalf.  

Thank you in advance for your support, 

Mrs Foxfield 

Deputy Headteacher  
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